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Enquiries: Environmental Health Officer – Number
Our Ref: File Number
 fillin "Type in their reference" 
28 February 2013
Resident Name
Street Address
Suburb WA 6076
Dear Resident
Noise From Air Conditioner - <<Address>> 
This letter is to advise that the Local Government Health Services has received a complaint in relation to the alleged emission of unreasonable noise from an air conditioner located at the above address. 

I advise that noise on residential properties is regulated by the Environmental Protection (Noise) Regulations 1997 (the Regulations), which assigns noise levels not to be exceeded for specific times of the day. 

As this is a first complaint, it is suggested that you employ the services of a suitably qualified person to check and repair your air conditioner as necessary to ensure that the system is operating efficiently and with minimal noise emissions. 
Should further complaints be received the matter will be investigated pursuant to the Environmental Protection Act 1986 and may involve the setting up of noise monitoring equipment. Where monitoring confirms a breach has occurred, fines or court imposed penalties may result.  
Should you have any further questions, or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact Environmental Health Officer on the number above.

Yours sincerely 
EHO

Environmental Health Officer 

